November 15, 2007

DLB Custom Homes, Inc.
Mr. Daniel Boylan
President, General Contractor

Dear Dan,

We are writing to tell you how very pleased we are with our new home in Talking Rock
Ranch. It was a pleasure working with you and your entire team. From start to finish,
everyone with whom we came in contact was helpful, professional, knowledgeable and
friendly.

As you know, this was our first experience building a new home. We were a little
nervous about the prospect. We tried to consider all the important factors and
interviewed several builders before contracting with you. We are extremely happy DLB
Custom Homes built our home.

Cost is always an issue. But we were not as concerned about the total dollars we would
invest as we were about the value we would receive for the money. Here are some of the
things we took into consideration.

Overall quality of construction as displayed in your other homes
Ease of working with staff and sub-contractors

Open and honest communications throughout the process
Creative ideas for design, materials and finish

Support after project completion

Our home was completed on schedule and on budget. You and your team were on top of
every aspect of the project from start to finish and you kept us fully informed and
involved throughout process.

We have recommended you to all of our friends and associates who have asked us about
our experience with you and your company. We will continue to give you the highest
marks in every facet of construction. We can’t imagine how we could have made a better
choice than you to be our General Contractor.

gan%%

Jamtes and Janet Cameron

Talking Rock Ranch
Prescott, AZ.



